

Legal Notice, Easton, CT

The Easton Zoning Board of Appeals at its regular meeting of December 4, 2017 granted the following applications for variance:

<u>Z-17-5137-06</u>, <u>Paul L. and Diana M. Remmell, 25 Easton Heights Lane, Easton, CT</u>, for a variance of Article 5, Sect./Para. 5.4.1 of the Easton Zoning Regulations in order to allow for a covered outdoor kitchen in the rear setback, 11.5ft. in-lieu-of 40ft.

<u>Z-17-5145-07</u>, <u>Jessica Schefiliti</u>, <u>28 Laskay Drive</u>, <u>Easton</u>, <u>CT</u> for a variance of Article 5, Sect./Para. 5.4.1 of the Easton Zoning Regulations in order to construct a two car garage with bedroom and bath above, **36ft.**, in-lieu-of 40ft., side yard setback.

<u>Z-17-5150-08</u>, <u>Polly D'Addario</u>, <u>41 Sport Hill Road</u>, <u>Easton</u>, <u>CT</u> for a variance of Article 5, Sect./Para. 5.4.1 of the Easton Zoning Regulations in order to allow for an addition of a bedroom and bath above an existing garage, <u>29ft.</u>, in-lieu-of 40ft., side yard setback.

Dated this 4th day of December, 2017 by John Harris, Chairman, Easton Zoning Board of Appeals

Please place in the December 7, 2017 issue of the Easton Courier.